
 

November 30, 2023 

Native American Heritage Month 2023 

 

Dear providers, 
 
November is Native American Heritage Month and we’ve prepared a video to help the Health 
Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) providers learn about our county’s native and indigenous 
members.  
 
Watch our four minute “Native American Heritage Month” video: 
https://www.hpsm.org/videos/default-source/provider-education/native-american-heritage-
month.mp4  
 
Help support native and indigenous HPSM members by watching the video. You’ll learn 
about:. 

• HPSM Native American/Indigenous members. 
• Health disparities amongst this population. 
• County and HPSM programs to support this membership. 
• ...and more! 

 
Questions? Please direct them to PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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